
August 2017 Minutes 

Corpus Christi Parents’ Group 

Monday, August 28, 2017 

 

7:02pm Call to Order  

Not Present: Jen Rivas 

 

● Welcome/Opening Prayer - Annie Dizon 

 

● Secretary’s Report - Laura Slakey 

○ Moved to approve June meeting minutes 

 

● School Board Report - N/A 

 

● CCPG Overview 

○ Roster 

○ Calendar distributed 

○ School Board meeting and CCPG snack sign-ups 

 

● Moderator Update - Katie Murphy 

○ Staff Updates 

■ Kindergarten - Nicole Harmon 

■ Resource Team - 4 people 

■ Director of Extended Care - Linda Ratto 

■ 6th Grade - Claire Gotch 

 

○ Remodel Updates 

■ Classroom Update  

● 1st grade through 4th grade 

○ Asbestos removal complete 

○ New floors 

○ Touch boards installed 

○ New electrical 

● Computer lab and resource room 

○ Asbestos removal complete 

○ New floors and paint 

● Library 

○ New paint 

○ New wall 

● 5th grade new desks and seats in December 

 

■ Retaining Wall Update - completion goal is Walk-a-thon 

○ Proposal for work in 

○ Proposal for slide in 

○ Padding to be sealed 

○ Integrity of play structure was assessed 

 

■ Touched up 70’s pictures wall 

 



 

○ Teachers  and staff had first aid training before school began 

 

○ WASC / WCEA accreditation complete for 6 years 

 

○ Enrollment - Official count is 269 (4,5,6,7,8 are full) 

 

● Vice President - Sheila Johnson 

○ No updates 

 

● Secretary - Laura Slakey 

○ No updates 

 

● Treasurer - Linda Taylor-Cochrane  

○ New Assistant Treasurer - Michelle Shalauta 

○ Total Assets $35,753.86 

 

● Room Parent Coordinator - Asiann Velasco 

○ Room parents secured for every grade 

○ Back to School breakfast was successful 

○ Volunteer WAT sign-ups will be sent out Sept. 11th 

 

● TIP Chair - Jen Rivas 

○ Back to school welcome gifts to teachers were succulent plants 

○ Teachers received $200 amazon cards for ordering classroom supplies 

 

● Fundraising - Jen Colgan 

○ Mid-September first gift card order notice will be sent out 

○ Working on Amazon Smile 

○ Amanda Okamoto will come next month to give WAT update  

 

● Mentor/Communications - Kati Warner 

○ Moms back to school night out was a success  

■ Outreach to new moms and several attended 

○ Fall/Spring Newsletter - CCPG photo will be taken at the Oct. meeting or the 

WAT 

 

● Parliamentarian - Anne Swinney 

○ No updates 

 

● New Business 

○ Discussed selling CC swag at WAT 

○ We will do finger prints at WAT 

 

● Adjournment: 8:05 followed by tour of remodel 

 

Next Meeting: Monday, September 11th – Snack/prayer: Kati Warner 


